
 

 

 
June, 2022 

 
 

Notice of Discontinued Products : CLIPIKA ACE CP II - CE Series 
 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Distributors 

 
 

This is to inform you that SOMAX CO., LTD. has decided to discontinue the 

manufacture and sales of “CLIPIKA ACE CPII - CE Series” in June, 2022. 

 

     We’ve sold “CLIPIKA ACE CPII - CE Series” for Europe markets in accordance with 

the standard for EU member states. However, considering the recent situation and 

marketability in Europe, we’ll concentrate on much better manufacturing with the slimed 

line-up. As one of our steps for this, we’ve started the sales of our brand-new machines 

“CLIPIKA ACE “CP-V (Five)” from April, 2022, for Work System Reform and diversity. 

 

Thank you so much for your patronage our CPII - CE Series for a long time. 

We would appreciate your continued support and long-term use of our mold 

cleaning machines. 

 

 

Discontinued Products 
 

⚫ CPⅡ-2444-CE 

⚫ CPⅡ-2430-CE-OPT 

 
 

 
Sincerely yours. 
 
 
 
Wataru Mukai 
 
General Manager 


